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Hi,

I’m writing as a resident of Elfin Cove to say that I strongly oppose the idea of becoming part of the Hoonah
borough. We have managed things well for many years the way it is now, so please don’t change our community in
that way. I want my children to continue to experience Elfin Cove as it is now without changes that would go along
with becoming part of the Hoonah Borough.

Thanks,

Amy Nye

Lot 40

Elfin Cove
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